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Orinda Police Investigate Burglaries 
  
 Orinda police are continuing to investigate the burglary of four businesses on 
Moraga Way and Brookwood Road in downtown Orinda .  
 
 The burglaries occurred on Sunday, April 25, 2021, between midnight and 2 
AM. In each case, the suspect entered the business after breaking the glass front door.  
The male suspect, who appeared to be the same suspect in all four cases, fled after 
taking some cash.   
 
 The Sheriff's Office Crime Lab responded and processed the scenes for evi-
dence. The investigation is ongoing.  
  
 Anyone with any information on this incident is asked to contact Sergeant S. 
Valkanoff of the Orinda Police Department at (925) 253-4217. For any tips, please 
email: orindatip@cityoforinda.org or call 866-846-3592 to leave an anonymous voice 
message. 
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